
 

 

Dear Families,   

 

As we continue to support our Class of 2025 on their journey towards post-16 education and 
career pathways, I want to share some important updates about the resources and 
opportunities we have in place.  

Students are currently benefiting from one-on-one careers appointments that take place every 
Wednesday. Most have already had their first appointment, where they have been able to 
discuss their aspirations and receive personalised guidance tailored to their individual needs.  

Recently, we held a successful careers fair, where many of our students had the opportunity to 
meet with various post-16 providers. This event allowed them to collect valuable information, 
ask questions, and even sign up for their next educational destination.   

Additionally, all pupils have access to Unifrog, the universal destinations platform designed to 
help students compare every post-16 course, apprenticeship, and further education option 
available. Unifrog equips our students with important resources, including information about 
how to apply, entry requirements, potential future careers, and available apprenticeships.   

At the end of Year 10, all students were provided with login details for Unifrog. They can access 
their accounts by visiting https://www.unifrog.org/ and are able to reset their passwords from 
the log in page.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind regards,   

Mr A Gallagher   

Head of Year  
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